

Chief Executive Officer

The Committee Secretary Senate Standing Committee on Rural Affairs and Transport Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Radcliffe

Inquiry into the Management of the Murray-Darling Basin

The National Water Commission is pleased to be able to respond to the above inquiry of your Committee which was announced on 28 October 2010. Our submission addressing the Committee's Terms of Reference is enclosed.

The Commission is available to appear before the Committee to discuss the submission in more detail should the Committee wish.

Yours sincerely

James Cameron Acting Chief Executive Officer

December 2010